
 

 

June 11, 2024 
 

Fiscal Administrative Procedure Letter (FAPL) No. 124 
 

 
To:  Fiscal Administrative Procedure Manual Holders 
 
From:   Matt Damschroder, Director 
 
Subject: SFY24 State Income Maintenance Special Projects Allocation 
 
The Ohio Department of Job and Family Services (ODJFS) is issuing an additional $1.9M of state 
funding via the "SFY24 Income Maintenance Special Projects Allocation" to assist public assistance 
(PA) agencies with income maintenance expenditures. 

This allocation is one-hundred percent state funded.  Allowable expenditures and distribution of funds is 
in accordance with rule 5101:9-6-05 "Income Maintenance Allocation" of the Administrative Code. 

Expenditures will be claimed to the new allocation through the post-allocated adjustment (PAA) process. 
Expenditures will be moved from the Income Maintenance Allocation to the SFY24 State Income 
Maintenance Special projects Allocation. 

The PAs will have until June 30, 2024, to incur expenses.  Funds must be liquidated by September 30, 
2024.  

For questions regarding fiscal reporting please contact your ODJFS Fiscal Supervisor or the CFIS 
Helpdesk CFIS_HELP_DESK@jfs.ohio.gov 


